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The  introduction  of  the  proposed  Diversity,  Equity  and
Inclusion  merit  badge  is  being  delayed  to  allow  for  the
careful consideration and evaluation of feedback received from
a wide variety of commenters on the draft requirements. Until
further notice, all Scouts working on the Eagle Scout rank
should continue to use current rank requirements. Once the
Eagle-required Diversity, Equity and Inclusion merit badge is
introduced, Scouts in the process of earning the rank of Eagle
Scout will be given adequate time to earn it.

Specific  questions  are  welcome  via  email  at
Officeof.ChiefDiversityOfficer@scouting.org.
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